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SURPRISE MEDICAL BILLING

Don't Let Out-of-Network Providers
Put Profits Over Patients.

Defend the No Surprises Act.

As lawsuits threaten to weaken the No Surprises Act, we urge
the Administration to defend this important law and
implement it as proposed to ensure critical surprise billing
protections for patients and lower health care costs.

Congress passed the
No Surprises Act to put an
end to costly surprise medical
bills that harm patients. The
Biden Administration's latest
rules have made that a reality
- and must be defended.

Since Jan. 1, 2022, millions of Americans have been protected from
the threat and financial harm of surprise medical bills. Reinforcing
these important consumer protections - especially preventing
abuse of the independent dispute resolution process - is essential
for patients to see the full benefits of the No Surprises Act.

The Coalition Against Surprise Medical Billing members and its
allies call on the Biden Administration to ensure that American
patients, families, employees and union members have
comprehensive safeguards in place against the flawed business
practices of private equity firms and out-of-network providers.

The message is clear. Patients waited far too long for these
protections and cannot afford to have them undone. The

Administration must ensure consumers see the full benefits of
the No Surprises Act by implementing critical safeguards and

cost—savings measures.



Defend the No Surprises Act and protect
patients from higher health care costs.

The Coalition Against Surprise Medical Billing's
members and allies urge the Biden Administration
to put patients first throughout the surprise billing

rulemaking process.
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Learn more at stopsurprisebillingnow.com




